
Nursery Newsletter 

Birthdays in 
April 

Isabella   4th 

Matthew  12th 

Harry       13th 

Niamh     18th 

Alisha       25th 

Sophia      28th 

Hello to all the nursery boys and girls! 

I’m loving the photos that your mum or dad is 
sending me to our computer classroom! I am 
getting out for a walk everyday and loving the 
fresh air. I’m going to send some more ideas to 
keep you busy at home. Keep using your 
listening ears and help around the house as 
much as you can. It’s nearly 
time for the Easter Bunny! 

Take Care 

Mrs Shelley 

 

Fun Activities 

1. Paint or decorate a hard 
boiled egg.  

2. Have an egg and spoon 
race with members of 
your family. 

3. Make an Easter bonnet , 
put a photo up on our 
classroom 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for taking the time to link into google class-
room. I will continue to post up ideas for the children on 
this site. I also ask you to post comments and photos onto 
the stream. All comments and photos should be nursery 
based and not shared with those outside our nursery 
group. Let’s keep the children, listening , observing, talk-
ing, writing, cutting and moving and we won’t go far wrong. 

Keep Safe! 

 


